
Good Evening, Kiser families, this is principal Merrie Conaway.  Check out this week's Tiger 
Times:  https://secure.smore.com/n/e25usp.  

Fall Picture Day has been rescheduled for Monday, October 21st.  GCS has moved the 
School Choice window from spring to fall this year, so that families will be able to identify 
their programs of choice much earlier than in years' past.  Therefore, we are hosting a High 
School Options Night this Tuesday evening for 8th grade families at 6:00 in the Media 
Center.  Have a great evening and we will see you on Monday!  
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